
 

Unfortunately our website is down we are working to restore it as soon 

as possible. 

Following a short AGM John and Sheila Hepburn will present their talk 
on The Graves in Borden Churchyard and some tales of those buried 
there. 
Wednesday morning 30th November at 10.30 am in Borden Parish hall. 
The book of records will be available and we will hear how the graves 
were transcribed by members of Sittingbourne museum. 
Everyone is welcome. 
 
We will welcome our President Helen Allinson on December 14th and her 
subject will be ‘A view of Edwardian Life through postcards’ 10.30 am 
Borden Parish hall. 
 
Our 2023 programme is currently being put together and ideas for 
speakers, activities and future projects are welcome. 
 
Eileen 

Borden Heritage Group membership secretary 

 


